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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• Summer break: 01st July – 02nd 

Aug. 

• Start date for SY24-25: 05th Aug 

24 

 

IN THIS ISSUE 
 

• MESSAGE FROM THE 
PRINCIPAL 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Dear Parents 
It is hard to imagine that soon our 2023-24 AY will come to a close.  
It feels like the academic year has zoomed by, as it only seems like 
yesterday that I arrived here in BDNC to begin my Principalship at 
SIS@BDNC. I remember fondly my warm welcome. The feeling of 
enthusiasm, a positive school spirit, the love of learning and the 
family atmosphere that one experiences at SIS@BDNC, is amazing. I 
also remember feeling so excited and positive for the new academic 
year ahead.  
I felt then, as I know now, that we would have had a wonderful school 
year, filled with so many rewarding student learning experiences 
whilst striving for ongoing student learning success. Proudly I 
acknowledge that this has all come to a reality.  
 As we prepare for the end of school for the 2023-2024 academic year, 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank and acknowledge the 
following people:  

1. To our hard-working students 

Like your teachers, I am so proud of your learning success this year.  
The way you have applied yourself to your studies is commendable.  
Trying so hard.  
Setting learning goals and celebrating learning success.   
Congratulations to our graduates and prize winners.  
Now is a good time to reflect on your learning, set learning goals, and 
strive for ongoing improvement as we move to the new academic 
year.  

2. To staff 
We are truly blessed at SIS@BDNC to have such a caring, committed, 
hardworking staff.  
At SIS@BDNC it is all about student learning.   
Staff continually strive to provide rich new learning experiences to 
achieve student learning success.   
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Thank you, staff, for all you do.  
Your commitment, dedication and professionalism are greatly 
valued and appreciated.  

3. To parents.  
Thank you for the ongoing trust and support you give us daily 
with the education of your children.  
The SIS@BDNC school community acknowledges and 
appreciates the sacrifices you make to educate your child in 
an international school setting like ours.  
We are grateful for your continued support, trust and 
cooperation.   

 Now to our future.  
Stage 3 upgrade at SIS@BDNC.  
Hopefully all going well construction will begin around the end 
of July, early August 2024 and finish in the first quarter of the 
new academic year.  
A huge thank you to management for your ongoing vision and 
investment in the educational journey of all students, and 
future students at SIS@BDNC.  
Parents, please help us spread the good news.  
On behalf of all staff at SIS@BDNC I wish you all a safe, 
relaxing and enjoyable summer break.  
 

Yours in learning, 

Mr Mark.  
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